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August 28, 2024 

 
 
 
Electronic Response: Meehan@norwoodtown.com  
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Meehan: 
 
The Colorado Bureau of Investigation (CBI) received your request pursuant to the Colorado Open 
Records Act (CORA), C.R.S. 24-72-201, et seq., and/or the Colorado Criminal Justice Records 
Act (CCJRA), C.R.S. 24-73-301, et seq., on August 27, 2024, for an unredacted copy of the 
District Attorney’s Declination Letter from the case 2024-0398. 
 
After conducting a thorough review of our available records, it has been determined that no 
criminal charges were filed as a result of the investigation. Given the absence of charges, the CBI 
has authorized the provision of an unredacted copy of the District Attorney’s Declination Letter. 
While this action deviates from our standard operating procedures, we are providing this 
information in acknowledgement of the authorization granted and the waiver of privacy made 
through your legal representative. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please direct inquiries to cdps_cbi_cora@state.co.us.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

On behalf of: 

Chris Schaefer, Director 

Colorado Bureau of Investigation 
 

Office of the Director 

690 Kipling Street, Suite 3000 

Lakewood, CO  80215 
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